## Jane Rasely

**From:** Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:11 PM

**To:** Jane Rasely

**Subject:** FW: In-support of Hotel Project

From: Andrew McComas <Andrew.McComas@tlgaerospace.com>

Sent: Monday, July 22, 2019 7:28 PM

To: Heather Wright <a href="hwright@bainbridgewa.gov">hwright@bainbridgewa.gov</a>

Subject: In-support of Hotel Project

## Dear Heather:

I am a 25 year resident of Bainbridge Island writing to voice my support for the planned hotel development in the Winslow core. A new hotel, built to embody the unique character of the island, would provide a desperately needed economic infusion by encouraging mainland tourists to make Bainbridge an overnight destination. It would also provide a superior lodging option for out-of-town guests.

I realize that there are several vocal members of the community campaigning to kill this project but I hope you see that there are many others who welcome it. I am normally opposed to most development projects but this one is different.

Sincerely, Andrew 15425 Smoland Ln

Andrew McComas Engineering Manager

TLG Aerospace, LLC
1700 Westlake Avenue North, Suite 430
Seattle, WA 98109
206.859.5061 x114
andrew.mccomas@tlgaerospace.com
www.tlgaerospace.com